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*DROP-INS* 

We are currently reviewing 

our drop-ins to make sure 

we are getting to each 

corner of our city and 

making them as accessible 

as we can. 

Is there a day, time, venue 

where you would like to 

come and see us, have a 

brew, and talk all things 

SEND? 

Let us know at 

info@salfordpcf.com 
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               Quarterly Newsletter   
YOUR forum!  

Our steering group has been working incredibly hard behind the scenes to make 

sure we have a forum that works for everyone, that is accessible to all, and is      

sustainable for the future. To enable us to achieve this, we recently became a 

Community Interest Company. Although the way we work won’t look much     

different, we hope this will enable us to do more work to gain the views of parent 

carers and their children, work with more services to ensure they are meeting the 

needs of children and young people, and offer support to anyone who may need it. 

Neurodiversity in Education and PINS 

SalfordPCF are excited to announce we will be working alongside our strategic 

partners to deliver TWO projects in schools from September. 

Neurodiversity in Education (Formally Autism in Schools) will be running in two of 

Salford's high schools whilst Partnership For Inclusion of Neurodiversity in Schools 

(PINS) will be delivered in four primary settings.  

Both projects are co-delivered by the Local Authority, Mental Health Services and 

SalfordPCF and aim to improve school experiences for neurodivergent children 

and young people. For more information head to our website.  

 

        Your views matter! 

We are really trying hard to gain the views of all Salford’s Parent Carers and we 

are trying a number of ways of doing this. This includes holding larger events, 

running our weekly drop-ins or planning activities at the allotments. If you are  

unable to get to any of these, you can still have your say on a range of topics.  

Our team have been working with a wide variety of services and professionals             

including Educational Psychologists, Education settings, and leisure providers to 

look at what is working for families and what isn't. To help us with this work, we 

need to hear your views, opinions and experiences. 

Our website has a page         

dedicated to “have your say”. 

We already have a number of 

surveys available with more to 

come over the coming weeks. 

 

Head over and get involved! 

How are we doing? 

 

 

Annual SEND 

Survey! 
Each Autumn we send out 

our annual survey to ask 

parent carers their views. 

The results from this survey 

are shared with key agencies 

including the Local 

Authority, Health Services 

and community and 

voluntary organisations, all 

of which use this 

information to shape 

services.  

Keep an eye out on our 

Social Media channels or 

become a member to get it 

directly into your inbox. 

 info@salfordpcf.com        www.salfordpcf.com 


